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Bill Number: HB1734 Patron: Delaney 
Bill Title: Sex Trafficking Response Coordinator; name change. 

 

 Bill Summary:   Renames the Sex Trafficking Response Coordinator as the Human Trafficking Response 

Coordinator within the Department of Criminal Justice Services. The bill also changes related references from 

''sex trafficking'' to ''human trafficking.''  

Budget Amendment Necessary: No Items Impacted: N/A 
Explanation: Not applicable 

 

 Fiscal Summary:  This bill is not expected to have a material impact on the Department of Criminal Justice 

Services (DCJS). 

 

Fiscal Analysis:  This is a technical change that updates language to use the term "human trafficking" instead 

of "sex trafficking." Updating the language broadens the responsibility of DCJS to respond to both sex and 

labor trafficking and is representative of the work already being done to address labor trafficking. 

 

Other:   None 

 


